
 

 
 

 

3/22/2018 
 
 
Ms. Jeanne Crowe 
Friends of the Maricopa Public Library 
P.O. Box 663 
Maricopa, AZ 85139 
 
RE: Notice of Award: Scholarship Match Program  
 
Ms. Crowe: 
 
Thank you for your recent application to the Scholarship Match Program Request for 
Proposals (RFP). After a thorough evaluation of your application, Staff has submitted its 
recommendation to City Council for approval. The Council will meet to review this 
recommendation and determine funding on April 3, 2018.   Upon approval, I will 
contact you for a Letter of Agreement from the Friends of the Maricopa Public Library 
along with a signed Agreement for Scholarship Match Program. 
 
Congratulations, and I look forward to speaking with you in the near future.  If you have 
any questions, please feel free to call me at (520) 316-6923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cassandra Brown  
Grants Coordinator 
City of Maricopa 
e: cassandra.brown@maricopa-az.gov 
p: (520) 316-6923 
 


